
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th July 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 
 
Re: People Town Workshop – Wednesday 12th July 2023 

 
We are delighted to be welcoming Boyer to Sandhurst School next Wednesday 12th July to run a special geography 
workshop with your son/daughter. 
 
All of Year 8 will be participating in the workshop, where they will work in groups to decide how to develop a fictional town 
while looking at factors including employment, farming and residents.  This workshop has been run at Sandhurst School 
previously and is a fantastic addition to the geography curriculum which has allowed students to put into practice aspects 
of their geographical studies. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing what brilliant new ideas your son/daughter think of next week. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mrs C Hoekstra 
Careers Coordinator 

 

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD 

Tel: (01344)775678 
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  E-mail: contactus@sandhurstschool.org.uk 

 

Headteacher 

 Debbie Smith B.Ed, NPQH 


